
 

 

May 27, 2025 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3643 

Attention All Providers: New Training for Electronic Health Records 
(EHR) Available 
Nevada Medicaid has posted a pre-recorded training and slide deck to help providers meet the requirements of 
Assembly Bill 7 of the 2023 Nevada Legislature. All health care providers and medical facilities are required to 
maintain health records electronically and allow patients direct access to those records electronically with the 
ability for the patient to send those records to anyone they choose. The new slide deck and training materials 
regarding compliance can be found at the bottom of the right-hand column on the Electronic Health Information 
Advisory Group website. 

 

For your convenience, here are the direct links: 

Slide Deck 

EHR pre-recorded training 

  

For questions, write to CommunityAndProvider@DHCFP.nv.gov. 

 

Please forward this message to people you know so that they can sign up for notifications from Nevada Medicaid.  

Comparta este mensaje para que las personas puedan inscribirse y recibir notificaciones de Nevada Medicaid. 

如果希望获得本文件的翻译版本，请提交申请至 dhcfp@dhcfp.nv.gov; (702) 668-4200 or (775) 687-1900. 

 

https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Boards/AdminSupport/EHIAdvisoryMain/
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Boards/AdminSupport/EHIAdvisoryMain/
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/dhcfpnvgov/content/Boards/AdminSupport/AB7_2023_TrainingWebinarRemediated.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-Kq_SyMBIDc
mailto:CommunityAndProvider@DHCFP.nv.gov

